
From: Herrera, Tomas
To: "Chris Vanderpool (chris.hdirad@gmail.com)"
Cc: Sepulveda, Lymari
Subject: Transfer/Inactivation of GA-1138-D-103-S
Date: Friday, October 24, 2014 5:37:00 PM

Good Afternoon Chris,
 
I am in the process of transferring the registration certificate GA-1138-D-103-S.  in the files
we received from Georgia, I found an email from you to Eric Jameson dated November 21,
2012 requesting the inactivation of the registration certificate.
 
Please note that in order to inactive your Registration Certificate NR-1193-D-101-G you
need to provide
the following information:
 

1.     The total number of the products sold and the number of products still in use.
 

2.   The services (including source replacement and availability) Hopewell Designs, Inc.
will still

provide to users of the product or the identification of an entity that will provide
services.

 
       3. A commitment that Hopewell Designs, Inc. will no longer commercially distribute the
product
 
       4.  Confirmation that no changes were made to the product since the registration
certificate was last amended on

April 29, 2009.  If changes have been made, please provide the information to be
incorporated into the inactivated certificate.

 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
Tomas Herrera
SS&D Team Leader
NRC/NMSS/MSTR/MSLB
301-415-7138
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